
GLOTIM INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, ABUJA 

NEWSLETTER 

We welcome our pupils/students back to school after the mid-term break. We thank God for His 

protection all through the mid-term break, may His name forever be praised. 

Kindly take note the following: 

Make sure our children are always neatly dressed; 

All  textbooks and notebooks are returned to school; 

Defaulting parents should please balance up their children’s  fees; 

Online Homefun should be done via the Glotim app on playstore; 

Also, please stay abreast of our events/activities through the app 

Thank you and God bless. 

 


